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Huntsville,	AL.	Based	Company	Wins	$28.5	Million	FEMA	Contract	

GSH	of	Alabama,	LLC	Will	Support	Hurricane	Harvey	Relief	Effort	

GSH	of	Alabama,	LLC,	a	Huntsville-based	Disaster	Relief	Construction	Contractor,	announces	a	
new	contract	with	FEMA	and	the	US	Department	of	Homeland	Security	to	build	state-of-the-art	
modular	homes	supporting	Hurricane	Harvey	relief	efforts.	This	contract	has	a	value	of	
$28,516,300	and	will	be	fully	completed	by	March	of	2018.		

“GSH	is	proud	to	support	FEMA’s	mission	to	provide	relief	to	all	those	affected	by	Hurricane	
Harvey,”	said	Barbara	J.	Stokes,	Chief	Executive	Officer.	“We	are	committed	to	providing	the	
very	best	in	value	and	quality	to	our	customers.”	Chief	Operations	Officer	Scott	B.	Stokes	added	
“GSH’s	homes	are	state	of	the	art,	and	include	innovative	and	unique	safety	features	designed	
and	engineered	right	here	in	Huntsville.	Every	new	home	produced	comes	standard	with	an	
automatic	fire	suppression	system.”	

Founded	in	2008,	Green	Structure	Homes	of	Alabama,	LLC	is	a	Disaster	Relief	Contractor	based	
in	Huntsville,	AL.	GSH	of	Alabama,	LLC	offers	a	complete	range	of	solutions	to	government	and	
private	sector	customers,	utilizing	proprietary	state-of-the-art	design,	engineering,	and	
manufacturing	techniques.	GSH	brings	proven	leadership	to	the	industry.	Barbara	Stokes,	CEO,	
and	Scott	Stokes,	COO,	along	with	senior	management	have	over	thirty	years	of	combined	
experience	in	Disaster	Relief.		
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